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Dear Madam or Sir,
 

The registration for the Forum on Protecting and Facilitating Investment in the Single Market
on 28 June 2022 is now open. You are welcome to register at the link below, indicating whether
you would like to attend in person or online.
Forum on Protecting and Facilitating Investment in the Single Market (europa.eu)

 
Please note that places in the room are limited. When confirming places for participation in
person Commission services will aim to ensure a balanced representation of various stakeholder
groups (e.g. Member States, investors, civil society organisations, legal professionals, academics),
organisations and the widest possible geographic coverage of EU Member States.

 
In view of the above, we can allocate one place per organisation in the room and can welcome
more representatives online. We would be grateful if you could decide in advance who would
like to represent your organisation in person. Please note that participation costs will not be
covered.

 
We look forward to your participation in this event and thank you for your interest in our work!

 
Best regards,
FISMA 

 

European Commission

Directorate-General Financial Stability, Financial Services and Capital Markets Union
Unit  – 
Rue de Spa 2 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

 
 

https://scic.ec.europa.eu/ew/register/dgscic/Single_Market_Forum_2022/m/l/kk/b0ba3d6cb07facb6f10504e1bbe76732/
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